
In The Press:
Askeladden LLC Submits Another Amicus Brief
Advocating Against Tribal Sovereign Immunity for PTAB
Proceedings

 

IPWatchdog reports -- Askeladden again submitted an amicus brief to the Federal Circuit on
May 17, 2018 supporting the PTAB’s decision below.

A copy of that amicus brief is available here.

Askeladden is represented by Amster Rothstein and Ebenstein LLP.
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